## Dear Parent or Guardian:

You are invited to our Middle School Winter Concert, which will be held on Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. in the Masterman School Auditorium. The Band, Orchestra, Jazz Band and Choir have been working very hard to prepare a beautiful night of music for you to enjoy.

Admission to the concert is \$5.00. Tickets can be purchased the night of the concert. If you wish to become a sponsor, please send in your donation by Monday, December 9, 2019. Donations will help to provide funds for our music department to purchase music, instruments, supplies and equipment. Sponsors at every level will receive 2 complimentary tickets. Please make checks payable to "Masterman School, Principal."

JESSICA BROWN
Principal

Sincerely,

KIM KELTER NEU DAVID SHAPIRO Music Teachers

Donation Form		
Name of Parent/	Guardian	
Student's Name_		Section
Patron(\$100.00)	Benefactor (\$50.00 or more)	
Please list me/us as follows in the list of sponsors:		

Please return to Dr. Shapiro or Mrs. Neu by Monday, December 9, 2019.